
Hello and welcome to  Cherry Class.

My name is Miss Free. 
Although I have spent lots of time 

with you in Reception, I can not wait 
to see you all again in September for 
another year of learning, laughs and 

making memories! 



All about me!

Do you have any pets? – I have a kitten called Jasper who is 6 months old, and very 
cheeky! 
Favourite books? – The dinosaur who pooped a princess! 
Favourite animal? – Turtles… When I worked overseas, I watched turtles hatching 
on the beach.
Favourite colour? – Green
Favourite season? – Winter because I love wearing a big, fluffy jumper and doing a 
snow dance, in the hope it snows.
Favourite subjects to teach? – Maths and Music!
Favourite band? The Arctic Monkeys  
What would you do if you weren’t a teacher? – I would love to be a DJ or a 
children’s book author.



Why I love teaching.

I love that I am a part of a child’s journey, and the thought that I am contributing to their 
future. 

I teach for those moments, where I can see instant progress in a lesson and seeing those ‘oh 
yeah’ moments. 

I love seeing happy and enthusiastic smiles, ready to take on new challenges and new learning! 

I love seeing EVERYONE make progress, achieve new things and demonstrating pride in 
themselves. 

I love reading stories out loud (I often act out the voices of characters too).
. 

I love supporting pupils to be the best they can be and seeing children achieve their own 
personal goals; whatever they may be

I love guiding a child to achieve, and allowing them to find out things for themselves! 

I love exploring, investigating and getting stuck into all kinds play. Whether this be messy 
play, imaginative play, monster games, singing and dancing on the stage etc.



Here are some of the other adults who will be 
joining us in Cherry Class. 

Mrs WellsMrs Gray
Mrs Allen



Other members of Cherry Class

Cheeky Wolf
Cheeky Wolf often drops into Cherry Class, to help with our learning but he 

doesn’t always get it right! I hope you can help him!

Super Bear 
Each day, Super Bear sets us a writing challenge! Super Bear then chooses a winner and the 

winner gets to wear a cape and a mask all afternoon!
Will you make it onto our Super Writer hall of fame and get a special ‘Super Writer’ sticker?



Here is what some of this year’s pupils have said that they 
enjoy about being in my class...

• “Miss Free always says to us, ‘well done, I am so proud of you.’”

• We get special stickers and sometimes a Lego Card, if we try our 
best!

• “We get to vote for a story. Miss Free reads really funny stories, 
and sometimes they are disgusting!” 

• “We love dancing and singing!”

• “Miss Free always helps us with our learning.”

• “We always laugh and have lots of fun!” 



Here is our classroom. 
It is looking very bare at the moment but by September it will have 
undergone an incredible transformation and will be ready for you all 

to begin your amazing Year 1 journey!



I hope you all have a lovely summer! 

I am looking forward to seeing you all again, in 
September. 

We are going to have an amazing year! I cant wait to 
make life-long memories with you all. 


